
 

 
 

If any of your contact details have changed (address, telephone numbers or email addresses) please inform the school 

office as soon as possible. 

 

 

28th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

A warm welcome back to school.  I hope that you enjoyed the half term break and that 

you managed to enjoy some family time together.  We’ve got a lovely half term planned 

ahead, when we will celebrate World Book Day, British Science Week and Sport Relief.  

Hopefully the weather might turn warmer now that March is arriving. 
 

As usual, if there is anything at all that you would like to talk about, please do not hesitate 

to come and talk with me.  We are here to help your child. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

K. Harrison-Brown 

 

Mrs K. Harrison-Brown 

Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

If any of your contact details have changed (address, telephone numbers or email addresses) please inform the school 

office as soon as possible. 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 
Monday 2nd – Friday 13th March Fairtrade Fortnight 

Monday 2nd – Friday 6th March Reading Week 

Monday 2nd March 2020 PE/Art visit to Belmont Community School Year 
4 
Year 6 Safety Carousel 

Tuesday 3rd March 2020 SATs Parent/Carer Meetings 
Year 6   4.00 p.m. - 4.45 p.m. 
Year 2   4.45 p.m. – 5.30 p.m. 

Tuesday 3rd March and Wednesday 4th 
March 2020 

Seven Stories Workshops for whole school  

Thursday 5th March 2020 World Book Day and Book Swap 
NSPCC Workshops for Year 5&6 

Friday 6th March 2020 Bedtime Story Day EYFS & KS1 
Reading Workshop for parents/carers - 
Reception and KS1 9.00 a.m. – 10.30 a.m.  

Monday 9th March 2020 – Friday 13th 
March  

British Science Week  
Sports Relief Week 

Thursday 12th March 2020 Disco -  Reception & KS1 3.30 p.m. – 4.45 p.m. 
              KS2 5.00 p.m. – 6.30 p.m. 

 


